Helshy High School’s Student Newsletter
(26/06/2017 - 09/07/2017)
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Congratulations to all of those students in
Years 7, 8 & 9 who have worked so hard this
year and have secured their place on the
KS3 Rewards trip to Alton Towers!

This is always a much loved trip and one that
both staff and students look forward to each
year.

This year, there have been a few changes
with regards to the criteria for being able to
go on the trip so that as many students as
possible are rewarded for their commitment
to learning and contribution to the school

Congratulations..

community. To ensure that everyone had a fair
chance of being selected, four elements were
looked at: attendance; effort grade; behaviour
grades; and number of merits. This means that
we are taking a record number of you to Alton
Towers on Thursday 20t July! Well done to all
of you who are going, you have worked
fantastically this year!!!

For those students not attending this time, we
look forward to welcoming you all to future trips
- remember there is no limit on the number of
students that can achieve high grades for
effort, behaviour next year, and we want to
bring everyone on the trip!

Dates for vyour diary?

27-28/06/17: Y12 Business Studies /
Media trip to London
6 29/06/17: Summer exam season
ends!!
03/07/17: Y11 into 6" Form
Induction morning
& 04/07/17: Primary School Mini
Athletics at HHS
06/07/17: Y10 Business Studies
Trip to Blackpool
10/07/17: Y10 Work Experience
starts

The PCSOs have
a fortnightly drop in to
help you with any issues in
the community — come and see
them in C15 on a Wednesday lunch
time. Next drop in: 12t July 2017
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-l An interview with
)/ Star of the Week /

Last week’s Star of the Week was Kaya W from 7AJA.
Kaya was awarded Star of the Week for generally
working hard in class and completing extra homework.
Kaya found out that she was Star of the Week when at
letter from school arrived at her house on Saturday,
telling her that she had won the award. She was very
happy about this and was proudly displaying her gold
star badge in the interview. Her advice to other
students who want to be Star of the Week is to work
hard so that you can achieve it. Kaya enjoys being in
Helsby High School and thinks that the extra curricular
activities are one of the best things about high school.
She takes part in rounders club each week, goes to the
fitness suite twice a week and is helping out with the
primary school golf tournament that takes place at
school soon. She is looking forward to starting Year 8 in
September so that she can learn another new language.
Well done Kaya!
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What’s on Guide: \ British Values: Thought for theWeek
e Frodsham Youth Club

(Tuesdays and Fridays at Frodsham The British sense of humour

Community Centre, 7:00 — 9:00pm)
. ReCharge - Every Wednesday in means that We can Iaugh at

A8, 1:20-2:00pm ourselves!
e NCK Fridays - Youth Club for
years 6-8 on Friday nights at the NCK
Centre, Norley (6:30-7:45pm)
e NCK Extra! Youth club for years
9+ on Friday nights at the NCK Centre, Riddle box:
) °0-9:00pm) 1. What has a face and two hands but
o Big Music Project - Every no armsor legs ?
Tuesday and Wednesday evenings at 2. People buy me to eat, but never eat

Frodsham Youth Club me. Whatam |?
Last weekds answers: 1) A&

o Each fortnight we will focus on a
S [‘@@{ED [] [h]t @ @ ooo differentstudentisstieemail
news@helsbyhigh.org.ifkhere

are any issues you would like
Sun Safety more information about.

Laughter is definitely one of the best medicines,
so when you’  ve done s
yourself up, have a good laugh, and move on!

We have just had one of the hottest weekends of the year (and possibly the hottest
weekend that we will get for the rest of the year!) and it feels like summer is finally here.
However, it is so important to keep yourself safe in the sun, because the sun can affect you
much more than you think!

So what damage can the sun do?

Lots of research has shown that sunburn can increase your risk of getting skin cancer, and
it's important to remember that you don’t just get burnt on holiday....it can happen in
England too.

Sunstroke is another issue that can cause you many problems, and it happens when you
have been exposed to too much sun and heat. Sunstroke means that your body cannot
cool itself down, so you have a high temperature and feel tired and dizzy.

The sun can even cause damage to your eyes, so it important to wear sunglasses at all
times when you are out and about. The sunlight can cause the surface of your eye to burn
like your skin does, and looking directly into the sun can cause permanent damage.
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Getyoupennieeadg¢ ThePennyarstartsonMondays'd July!!!
We raise@&750lastyeamwhichis amazingohopefullyvecando thesamgo
or betterthistime Forthoseof youwhohaven'tioneit beforebasically, |
todayyourform will be givera largeemptysweejar for yourform to fill =
with 1 and2 pennieButtheycamalscsabotagatherform'garsby putting
in othercoinsor noteswhichwill cancebut the 1 & 2p total (but raise
moremoney) The formwith the highestotal of 1 & 2 penniewill win
2 houroff timetabléo watclafilm onFridayl 4th July

FRODSHAM WiND FARM
PHOTOGRAPHY
COMPETITION

Show us your photography
skills and win an iPad minil

All you have to do is send us your best photographs of ‘The Marshes’
near Frodsham Wind Farm, which can be taken on either a camera
or a mobile phone. Photographs can focus on any element of the
¥ .

Marshes including (but not limited to):

e its wildlife ® " : q

¢ The wind turbines themselves ¢
¢ Recreational uses such as cycling and walking <



i} School Nursing Service

'Lm"k“'be‘"g Drop In Sessions

Health and Wellbeing
Healthy Eating
Physical Health
Peer Pressure

Stopping Smoking
Mental Wellbeing
Anger Management/Stress
Friendships

id , Bullying
#hefle myname .. Media Safety
Susie Fletcher School Nlrse Sexual Health

T can help and advise you about: Slgnposfmg fo Specmllsf Services

Someone you know you can trust... L G B T

Our team provides a confidential service. This means that you can
discuss personal information in confidence. We will not discuss your
personal information with anyone else without your permission. This
includes parents and teachers. We would only pass on your information
in order to protect you or someone else from serious harm. Wherever
possible we would discuss this with you first.

Drop in sessions are held every Tuesday
lunchtime 13.20 - 14.00 in the Medical Room

You can also access online support through the My Well-being Website

www.mywell-being.org.uk/contact-the-online-team f ; *

www.mywell-being.org.uk

You can contact the team using our details below:

email: cwp.schoolnursingservice@nhs.net

Telephone: 01606 542526 : ~ Part m

Address: Wharton Health Centre, Crook Lane S Mrmlﬂhm
Winsford, Cheshire, CW7 3GY




